
June 11, 2025 

Hey Photographers! The final meeting of Photography Club is being held this Thursday after 
school in D105, Mr. Tobin's room. Be sure to come by and join us! 

 

Attention Class of 2026! It is finally time for SENIOR SHIRTS! Senior shirts are a tradition at 
Jackson where the next graduating class customizes a shirt in a way that reflects 
individuality but also shows our class pride! On our Instagram, @jhsasb.2026, is a video 
tutorial and a linktree to all the resources needed. If you don’t have Insta, look around 
school for flyers, or ask one of your class officers for the video! Be sure these are made by 
the last week of school and keep an eye out for the specific day we will be wearing them! 

 


